July 2018

Dear Families,

Hello there! My name is Paula Algozzini Johnson and I will be your child's teacher this year. The kids at school call me Ms. Paula.

I am married to a wonderful man named Randy for 21 years. He is an auto technician at Northland Auto Clinic in North Kansas City. He has always had a passion for cars since he was a kid. He drives a red and white '68 Camaro. You may have seen him driving around. I have two sons. Paulie who is now back in Kansas City working remotely for Northrup Grumman in Los Angeles area as a software engineer. Dalton my youngest attends Milestones Academy. Dalton has special needs and



will continue to go to school until he is 21 years old. We have two dogs, Bella and

Danica.

This is my 25th year of teaching. I plan to retire after this school year. Typing that is very strange, because it doesn't seem that long ago that I was typing this is my First Year of Teaching! If I only knew what I know now. Time flies when you are having fun! I love working with children, especially those that are developmentally delayed. I welcome the challenges and strive for the successes. I look forward to partnering with you as we help your child reach their fullest potential. I am excited about starting the school year!

Please let me know if there is anything you need or if you have questions. I can be reached at 816-536-6043 (call or text) or paula.johnson@lps53.org. See you all soon!

Best Regards, Ms. Paula Algozzini Johnson, M.Ed., CAS, LBA, BCBA Autism Specialist/Special Instructor Liberty Public School District